June 7, 2010

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 10:00pm, with the following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, Richard Walton and Victoria Gudeman and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes for May3, 2010 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$11,529.94.

Commission Chair Levey gave an update on the Water Infrastructure Upgrade. He mentioned that 47 contractors had requested copies of the contracts. He said bid opening would be on June 16th.

Commission Chair Levey made a motion to pay Huntzberry Bros. Contracting for water line replacements on Mt. Hebron Rd, Keedy Dr. and Mt. Vernon Lane. Commission Member Walton seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Mr. Levey advised of a Washington Co. Health Department permit required for the booster pump station.

Meeting adjourned at 10:07pm.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator